Donna Johnson

O TS T e
From: Jennifer Scott <jscott@rhetson.com>
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 12:54 PM
To: Donna Johnson
Cc: Brandon Smith; chris moseley; Zach Evans; Bill Keller
Subject: Change of Electricians DG Lillington, NC (Mamers Rd.)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon.

I need to change the electrician for the Dollar General, 7027 US 421 N Lillington, NC (Mamers Rd). The new
electrician is:

Moseley Electric, Inc. (Chris Moseley)
426 E 12th St.

Roanoke Rapids, NC 27870
252-537-7540
cmoseleyelectricc@hotmail.com
License # 2705151117

Thank you,

Jennifer Scott
Project Coordinator

Rhetson Companies, Inc.
2075 Juniper Lake Road
West End, NC 27376

910.944.0881 (office)
iscott@rhetson.com

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and may be protected by legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any
disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this e-mail or any attachment is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by returning it to the
sender and delete this copy from your system. Thank you for your cooperation.



